
 
 
 

UnitedHealthcare and UNC Health renew relationship 
 
UnitedHealthcare and UNC Health have agreed to a new multi-year contract that 
ensures continued, uninterrupted network access to the health system’s hospitals, 
facilities and physicians for people enrolled in employer-sponsored commercial plans, 
including Individual Exchange and UMR, as well as our Medicare Advantage plan.  
 
UNC Health also continues to participate in our Medicaid plan, which was not impacted 
by our negotiation. 
 
We will mail letters to our members who previously received communications regarding 
our negotiation to inform them that UNC Health will remain in our network. 
 
We thank our members and customers for their support and patience throughout this 
process and are honored to continue supporting all of the people throughout North 
Carolina who depend on us for access to quality and affordable health care.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your UnitedHealthcare representative if you have any 
questions. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


